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KAAN 2024 COVID-19 health and safety policy 
At this time, KAAN does not require COVID vaccination or have mask requirements. 

 

We ask that you follow best-practice guidelines for prevention and if you should 
experience COVID-19 symptoms. 

 

Best practices include but are not limited to 
● Stay up to date with COVID-19 vaccines and boosters 
● Maintain improved ventilation throughout indoor spaces when possible 

● Follow CDC recommendations for isolation and quarantine, including getting 
tested if you are exposed to COVID-19 or have symptoms of COVID-19 

● If you are immunocompromised or at high risk for severe disease 

○ Have a plan for rapid testing if needed (e.g., having home tests or access to 
testing) 

○ Talk to your healthcare provider about whether you are a candidate for 
treatments like oral antivirals, PrEP, and monoclonal antibodies. 

 

KAAN 2024's COVID-19 policy is subject to change and may change in accordance with 
federal, state, local, or hotel COVID guidelines. 
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